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Meet The Staff
Jennifer (Jenn) Shonka, Administrative Assistant and

Paraprofessional, has worked for Norfolk Public School’s
Alternatives For Success (AFS) program for 13 years. She is a

Schuyler native and currently resides in Pierce with her family, cat,
and four dogs. Jenn’s favorite thing about working at AFS is getting
to know all of the different students. She is the first person to greet
them with a smile, bring them homemade baked goods, and cheer
them on in their successes. She is an integral part of the AFS family

and is an excellent representative of our culture and mission: to
prepare students to pursue their goals by engaging them and

providing them with alternative structures and supports 
needed to become productive members of society. 

About Alternatives For Success
Alternatives For Success, a program of Norfolk Senior High School, was founded in 1997 to help at-risk
students successfully pursue and obtain their goal of high school graduation. Qualifying students may
apply to attend the program and must interview with AFS staff for acceptance. AFS offers an alternative
schedule for students along with opportunities for work study, service learning, career development,
and social issues. 
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Call for Content
If you have ideas for new

content, send them to
ashleybrown@npsne.org
for inclusion in the next

newsletter!
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Important Dates
February 2024

1 - Department of Labor, Black History Month
5 - P.E. Day
6 - Pro Tip Tuesday
7 - Social Issues: The Mock Interview
8 - P.E. Day
9 - No School: Professional Development
12 - P.E. Day
13 - Parent Teacher Conferences (PT)
14 - Social Issues: NPPD Tour, PT Conferences 
15 - P.E. Day, PT Conferences
16 - 20 - No School
21 - Social Issues: T-Shirt Design Contest
22 - P.E. Day
26 - P.E. Day
28 - Social Issues: EVM Scavenger Hunt

1 - Women’s History Month
4 - P.E. Day
5 - P.E. Day
6 - Social Issues: Norfolk Arts Center
11 - P.E. Day; Budgeting Course
13 - Social Issues: Drug & Alcohol Presentation
14 - P.E. Day
15 - No School: Professional Development
18 - P.E. Day; New Term Begins
20 - Social Issues: 2nd Semester Fundraiser
21 - P.E. Day
25 - P.E. Day
26 - ASVAB Testing
27 - Social Issues: Mercy Meals
28 - 29 - No School: Spring Break

A Look Ahead
March 2024



Wayne State College

United States Navy

Apply Here Today!

FORGED BY THE SEA
Becoming a Sailor in the Navy means becoming one of our
technicians, engineers, aviators, logistics managers, construction
specialists, and special operators. Each of our Navy communities is
trained to accomplish a specific important role that is part of our
larger Navy mission. These communities foster a sense of teamwork
and camaraderie that you won’t find anywhere else — Sailors up and
down the chain of command always have each other’s backs whether
they’re on or off duty.

The best way to see if Wayne State is right for you is to visit! We offer
several campus visit options that allow you to learn about our majors,
tour our campus, and meet our faculty.

High School Juniors
High School Seniors
Virtual Tours
1-on-1 Personal Tours
Spanish Visit Day
Group Tours

Email: admissions@wsc.edu | Phone: 866-972-2287

Part-Time Nanny

Enlisted

Employed

Enrolled

Part-Time Receptionist Part-Time Apprentice 
Electrician

mailto:admissions@wsc.edu




Pro Tip
Tuesday

Job
Shadows

Community
Connection

Career Development is a course designed to increase
awareness of college and career pathways. Students immerse
themselves in a dynamic learning experience that integrates
professional networking, job shadowing, eye-opening industry
tours, and gaining crucial professional skills. In Career
Development, we empower students to navigate higher
education opportunities and career choices by aligning with
their unique interests, abilities, and skills. Through a
personalized approach, students embark on thoughtful
explorations of various possibilities, paving the way for a future
that resonates with their aspirations. Our program is dedicated
to equipping students with the tools and knowledge needed 
to confidently prepare for their post-high school endeavors. 

(from left to right): Bobby, Jacoby, Tia, Jony,
Cash, Jose C., Antonio, Frankye, Ethan, Raul,

Landor, Connar, Dathen, Edward, Zach,
and Kevin at MP Global Products.

Fire Prevention and
Education continue to be a

large part of what we do. We
had many Public Education
opportunities this year both

on and off-site. 
The interaction with our
community and trying to

prevent fires from
happening, while knowing

what to do if there is a fire is
extremely important.

OUR MISSION is to build
collaboration among

agencies, networks, and the
broader community to find

innovative solutions to
improve the quality of life of
people and communities in

and around Norfolk,
Nebraska - Madison, Wayne,
Pierce and Stanton Counties.

AFS students work with our
Counselor, Tia Onderstal, to
coordinate job shadows. Job
Shadows offers students the

opportunity to learn
employability skills and

positions available in our
community.

In the image below, a student
shadows an EMT. 

Industry Tour
Firefighter, Paramedic, 

and EMT Instructor
(from left to right): Ana Martinez

McBride and EMT Instructor
Norfolk Family Coalition

MP Global - September 2023



Student Spotlight
Edward ManriquezAndrea Hernandez

#photodump

Andrea Hernandez is one of many students who
visited the DMV after hours of studying to earn
their Learner’s Permit or Driver’s License. She
currently works at her family’s restaurant, El
Rodeo and is expected to graduate in 2024.

Edward Manriquez was one of our first students
to earn a Student Recognition certificate

coordinated by Shawn Schultz. He assists AFS
staff by showing up early, picking up breakfast,

and helping serve other students daily.


